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August 5, 2018                        18th Sunday in Ordinary Time�

OFFICE HOURS�

Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday 9:00AM to 3:00PM.  �

Office closed on Thursdays.  Saturdays and Evenings: By Appointment.�



�

�

Monday, August 6 (Poniedziałek)  

 Transfiguration of the Lord 

CTK �   7:00AM †Veronica Zielinski r/o son, Ed�

  SH �   8:00AM †Irena Jelski r/o children & grandchildren�

  SH � 11:00AM Health of Ryan McKee r/o mother & �

� � family�

�

Tuesday, August 7 (Wtorek)  

 Sixtus II & Companions; Cajetan 

CTK �  7:00AM †Teresa Puzio r/o Adela, Helena & �

� Bogdan Demianiuk�

  SH �   8:00AM †Irena Jelski r/o children & grandchildren�

  SH � 11:00AM Mass and OLPH Novena in English�

�

Wednesday, August 8 (Środa) - Dominic 

CTK �   7:00AM God’s Blessing for Eddie Lair r/o Susan�

  SH � 11:00AM †Irena Jelski r/o children & grandchildren�

  SH � 11:30AM Exposition and Rosary�

  SH �   7:00PM OLPH Novena in Polish�

�

Thursday, August 9 (Czwartek)  

 Teresa Benedicta of the Cross 

CTK �   7:00AM †Raymond Michno Jr. r/o mom�

  SH �   8:00AM †Irena Jelski r/o children & grandchildren�

  SH � 11:00AM †Helen Lazas r/o husband, Lenny�

�

Friday, August 10 (Piątek) - Lawrence 

CTK �   7:00AM †Donald Jones r/o Card Girls�

  SH � 11:00AM †Irena Jelski r/o children & grandchildren�

  SH � 11:30AM Divine Mercy Devotions�

  SH �   7:00PM †Antoni Kloskowski r/o son & family�

�

Saturday, August 11 (Sobota) - Clare 

  SH �   8:00AM †Wladyslaw Malinowski r/o Woznicki �

� � Family�

  SH � 11:00AM †Irena Jelski r/o children & grandchildren�

  SH �   5:00PM For the People of the Parish�

�

19

th

 Sunday in Ordinary Time, August 12 (Niedziela)  

  SH �   7:00AM †Weronika & Jozef Padzla r/o grand�

� daughter�

CTK �   8:30AM †Irena Jelski r/o children & grandchildren�

  SH � 10:00AM †Fred & Mary Eppler r/o family�

  SH � 11:30AM †Rozalia, Zbyszek, Leszek & Stanislaw �

� Kurasinski r/o family�

�

The Sanctuary Lamp in Sacred Heart will burn 

this week for the repose of the soul of Anthony 

Zarejko at the request of the Llarena family.�
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� In an on�demand society, it's not always easy to imag-

ine life with less. The crowds of Jesus' day depended on the 

weather and successful growing seasons for their liveli-

hood. For many of Jesus' listeners, even "food that perish-

es" would have been a welcome relief. Jesus acknowledges 

this but tries to draw them deeper. "You are looking for me 

not because you saw signs but because you ate the loaves 

and were filled." For people who have just witnessed a mir-

acle, the response is strangely marked by ingratitude. 

"What can you do? Our ancestors ate manna in the desert." 

Jesus fed them for one day, but Moses interceded with God 

for 40 years of bread. "Jesus," they seem to say, "can't you 

just give us more?"�

� How often do we behave similarly in the spiritual life? 

"If I only I had more patience, then I could be kind to her." 

"I could be welcoming if I was more outgoing, but that's 

just not me." "I know I'd be a better parent if I just had 

more time." Like the crowds, we want Jesus to give us 

more. We always don't want him to completely shift our 

paradigm. Perhaps it's not "more patience" we need, but a 

deeper sense of our own imperfections for a greater sense 

of empathy. Maybe God is inviting you not to entertain an 

entire group, but to seek out the quiet person on the fringe. 

And time may limit you from family engagement, but could 

God be asking you to reorder your priorities entirely?�

� After all, it wasn't more loaves that the people needed. 

Jesus is "the bread of life," who sustains our most essential 

needs. This week, are you looking for more or are you 

looking for God Himself?�

What can I do to accomplish the works of God? This is a 

question every Christian must ask. Ultimately, we are 

asked to be the light of Christ for others. This calls us to 

be compassionate, forgiving, nonviolent, generous, con-

cerned for the poor, and welcoming to strangers. These 

are often contrary to what the world values. We are asked 

to simplify our lives and become less self�focused so that 

others can share in God's creation. We need help in order 

to fulfill this tall order. The Eucharist, the Body and 

Blood of Christ, which we celebrate today, is the way we 

are nourished so that we can fulfill this mission.�
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peared to Lucia, Jacinta and Francisco in Fatima, 

Portugal on the 13

th

 of each month May through Oc-

tober 1917. The USA and the world are in dire need 

of the intercession of Our Lady of Fatima. Won’t 

you please join your fellow parishioners in a public 

display of praying the rosary at 12:00 NOON (rain or 

shine) at Main St.  (McDonald’s at Marketplace at 

Manville).�
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First Prize:� Liz Ogin� $4,661.40�

Second Prize:� Kim Fallon� $2,019.94�

Third Prize:� Emma Fischer� $1,087.66�

All prizes are subject to 28% IRS Tax�
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Tuesday:� Mike Blickley� $562.00�

Wednesday:� Daria Parzynska� $552.00�

Thursday:� Jozefa Kurasinski� $711.00�

Friday:� Irene Hudson� $454.00�

Saturday:� Raphael Bernardo� $961.00�

�

�

�

Thank you to all who donated to help defray the cost 

of the trip to Dorney Park.  The altar servers and chil-

dren’s choirs collected $1,293.�

�

If any of the following items pertain to you or your 

family, please check the appropriate box in front of 

the listed item. This information will be a great 

help to us. You may tear off the form and deposit 

in the collection basket or mail it to the Parish Of-

fice. Your cooperation in this matter would be 

greatly appreciated.�

�

�

□  New in Parish and would like to register�

□  Change of address�

□  Request Collection Envelopes�

□  Moving out of Parish�

□  Need Information � Please CALL�

□  New Telephone Number: __________________�

□  Family Member (Name: ________________) is ill:�

      □  At Home�

      □  In the Hospital: Room #:__________�

      □  Would like to receive Holy Communion�

�

�

Your name: ___________________________�

�

Address: _____________________________�

�

Phone Number: ________________________�

INTERESTED IN CATHOLICISM?�

�

Often, spouses or friends have worshiped with us for 

some time, even years, yet they are not Catholic.  

Does this describe you?  Would you like to learn more 

about the faith that forms this community where you 

have been worshiping?  Do you have questions about 

Catholicism that have not been satisfactorily an-

swered?  Would you like to receive the sacraments of 

Baptism, First Eucharist or Confirmation?  If you an-

swered “yes” to any of these questions, please see or 

call Deacon Bill Stefany (908�725�7236) or complete 

and clip the form below and drop it into the collection 

basket at Mass.�

�

Clip and drop in collection basket�

�

I’m interested in learning more about Catholicism.�

�

Name____________________________________�

�

Telephone ________________________________�

�

Email ____________________________________�
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Thank you for your continued support of Caritas.   The 

Caritas Team collects food every week at the church.  

Desperately needed items:  Spaghetti Sauce, Soup, Ce-

real, Macaroni and Cheese, Dried Potato Mixes, Rice, 

Canned Meat�Ham, Tuna, Chicken, Canned Fruit, Pea-

nut Butter and Jelly�

 �

The Caritas Team also collect monetary donations and 

on�line through our church website.�

The next Altar Rosary Society Mass will 

be held August 19

th

 at 10:00AM.�

�
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to Our Lady of Fatima will take place on September 1

st

.�

�

Minister Schedule for August 11 & 12�

Meets once a month on the 2

nd

 

Monday at 7pm.  Call Mary 

Carol Niezgoda at 908 575�

2797 for location and details. 

New members always wel-

come.  We will teach anyone 

interested how to crochet and/or knit. If you would like to 

be a member but prefer to work at home we would be hap-

py to pick up your item(s); just contact Mary Carol.  Dona-

tions of yarn are always appreciated especially “baby” 

yarn, i.e., yarn approved for baby items. If you prefer to 

donate cash we will purchase yarn for you.  All item(s) we 

make are donated to various local charitable organiza-

tions, i.e., Pregnancy Aid Center…�

Please visit our parish website: 

�

www.ctrmanville.com�

�

up�to�date information, schedules, church bulletins, pictures 

from parish events and much more…�

Be sure to check out our video reflections �

on the Sunday Readings each week. This week 

Laurie Genovese will be presenting the reflec-

tions and next week Suzanne Runyon will be 

the presenter.�

�

5:00PM�

SH�

7:00AM�

PL�SH�

8:30AM�

CTK�

10:00AM�

SH�

11:30AM�

PL�SH�

Lectors�

M. Urbaniak� � M. Cebula� S. Charneski� �

Extra�ordinary 

Ministers of the 

Holy Eucharistic�

A. Scarpantonio�

M. Tabbit�

R. Jablonski�

A. Niecikowski�

B. Nowak�

B. Amato�

A. Tartaglione�

K. Tartaglione�

C. Borysewicz�

G. Borysewicz�

L. Jaime�

H. Brandt�

M. Wojtach�

The Knights of Columbus �

Saint Jude Council # 6573 �

�

The Knights of Columbus hold council 

meetings and social gatherings on the 1

st

 

and 3

rd 

Tuesday, respectively, each month 

(7:00 pm) at the Saint John Neumann center located on the 

Christ the Redeemer Parish � Sacred Heart Church campus, 

Manville NJ.� Catholic men 18+ who are not fellow knights 

but may have an interest to join are invited to the social 

events.�

Please Note…�

For families and individuals who are registered at Christ the Redeemer Parish to be in good standing, they must attend Mass at 

Christ the King or Sacred Heart Church on a regular basis and use the church envelopes.�

�� Regular basis is not less than 75% of the time.�

�� The use of church envelopes is the only way we can determine attendance.�

The amount of the donation in the envelopes is never a determining factor.  The use of your envelope each week will tell us that 

you are attending regularly.  This will avoid problems or embarrassments in the future.�

�
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Drodzy Parafianie.�

Prosimy, aby każda rodzina oraz osoba indywidualna zarejestrowana w parafii Christ the Redeemer używała kopert które otrzy-

mujecie od parafii. Jest to podstawa do wydawania jakichkolwiek zaświadczeń (np.: ze dana osoba może być ojcem chrzestnym 

itp.)�

�� Minimum 75% obecności w niedziele i święta w ciągu roku�

�� Często jedynym sposobem na poświadczenie wymaganej obecności, jest rejestr na podstawie kopert.�

Wielkość ofiary (lub jej brak) nie jest brana pod uwagę!�

Używanie przez was kopert w każdym tygodniu potwierdza wasze regularne uczestnictwo w niedzielnej Mszy Św. i pomaga w 

bezproblemowym załatwieniu jakichkolwiek formalności związanych z życiem w Kościele (ślub, bierzmowanie, pogrzeb…) �
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We ask you for your prayers for the 

health of those in need, especially: Toni 

Antonelli, Evelyn Appenzeller, Baby Isa-

bel Therese Bailey, Phyllis Baraniecki, 

John Bartley, Jean Batula, Rev. Joseph Benyo, Billy 

Bird, Paul Bobe, Shawn Brickley, Denise Buanano, 

Lorraine Burkoski, Bill Caswell, Jason Cebula, Ches-

ter Cejnowski, Luke Chartowich, Palo Cizmar, Pat 

Cobo, Allison Collins, Kaiden Crothwer, Marge 

Demski, Dorothy Dinsmore, Mary Evancho, Maureen 

Femiano, Frank Fiduk, Marian Gano, Helen Gazo, 

Helen Gilmore, Dorothy Gluch, John Gubernot, 

Dolores Hart, Maryann Hughes, Marge Iarkowski, 

Raul Jaime, Joanna Jasontek, Dennis Koslowski, Ed 

Kawalchuk, Theresa Kraska, John Krasnansky, 

Wiktoria Lach, Rita Lagasse, Ken Lake, Janice Lalley, 

Judy Lentzsch, Antoinette Leotti, Cheyenne Liccardi, 

Joe Matisak, Quaid Mobus, Alexander Monto, Ed Na-

wracaj, Mai Nguyen, Hunter Norz, Dolores Novicky, 

Steven Pirello, Joseph G. & Mark Pschar, Carolyn 

Puia, Chelsea Rivard, Ed Roche, Mary Rogalski, Ma-

rie Rogusky, Jerry Russell, Jr., Dolores Serra, Irene 

Shelcusky, Pat Sherwood, Eric Slaight, Charlotte 

Snow, Victoria Soika, Albert Stanski, Rose Tabbit, Joe 

Tomko, Michelle Tranter, David Urban, Irena 

Walczak, Natalie Walkoviak, Cindy Weigel, Peggy 

White, Raymond Wisniewski, Barbara Wrigil, Michael 

Zamorsky, Maria Zurawiecki, and Regina Zydalis.�

�

God of all consolation give life and health to our sisters 

and brothers for whom we pray in your Holy Name. 

Amen.�

 

 

Please pray for all of our men and women serving in 

the Armed forces, especially 

 

Sergeant Matthew T. Bowden USMC 

Pvt. Christopher Foley 

PFC Joshua Hussey  

Major James A. Jablonski Jr. 

Master Sergeant Kimberly Kaminski USAF 

Gunnery Sergeant Jeff Morella USMC 

SR Jerry Lee Rogalski  

 Commander Peter G. Rybski, Jr. 

PFC Steven Ubry 

CMA Mark J. Walyga 

Senior Airman Lindsay Zaccardi 

PFC Brian J. Zarnowski 

SPC Christopher Elsen  

 

Please let us know if you have a family member who is 

serving in the military and we will acknowledge them in 

our weekly bulletin.  Please share the good news with us 

when one of the above soldiers returns home!�

You Can Save Your  

Marriage!  

Retrouvaille – A lifeline for  

troubled marriages  

 

 

 

Do you feel lost, alone or bored in your 

marriage? Are you frustrated, hurt or angry with your 

spouse? Are you constantly fighting? Or, do you simply 

shut down? Have you thought about separation or di-

vorce? Does talking about it only make it worse? …

Retrouvaille is a Lifeline to Help Couples Heal and Renew 

their Marriages. The program consists of a weekend experi-

ence for married couples (no group discussions) with six 

follow-up sessions. 

UPCOMING WEEKEND: August 24-26, 2018  

More information calling the Family Life Office  

732-243-4573 

TO REGISTER:  Call Rich & Annette Colasuonno  

732-236-0671 

or email 3024@retrouvaille.org  

2018 Bishop’s Annual Appeal�

Lighting a Fire in the Heart of Our World�

�

Thanks to the dedication of our faithful parishioners, pastors and 

parish appeal coordinators, we exceeded our Bishop’s Annual 

Appeal goal for the second year in a row with pledges of over 

$7.8 million from nearly 26,000 households. Achieving our $7.2 

million goal for the 2018 Appeal allowed us to distribute funds to 

the ministries as projected. �

�

Your extraordinary generosity enables us to continue advancing 

our mission. Money raised over goal will help cover tuition costs 

for 6 more seminarians than originally budgeted for, address the 

needs of a growing number of retired clergy, and enhance our 

communication strategy. Thank you for also providing for these 

urgent needs. As you can imagine, the needs are great!�

�

It’s Not Too Late to Give:  Donations are still being gratefully 

accepted for the 2018 Bishop’s Annual Appeal.  Money raised 

over goal will help provide for more urgent needs.  A parish re-

ceives 50% of the amount collected over the parish goal. Parish 

rebates can be earned through October 2018, so there is still time 

to fulfill your pledge.�

�

To see how Appeal funds are being allocated or to make a gift, 

go to https://diometuchen.org/BAA.�

�

Your wonderful response is a reflection of our commitment as a 

diocesan family to bring Christ’s message of hope and love to 

everyone we meet. Together we are Lighting a Fire in the Heart 

of Our World.�

Weekly Vocation Prayer Schedule�

�

Sunday: � Brett & John Wood�

Monday: � Josephine Pschar & Marge Iarkowski�

Tuesday:  � John Tardy�

Wednesday:� Dolores Finlan�

Thursday: � John & Madeline Daus�

Friday: � Katlyn Hart �

Saturday:� Maximillian Czajka�
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Report of Sunday Offerings �

in Support of our Parish�

The Christ the Redeemer collection for the �

weekend of July 29, 2018 �

�

�

Offertory� $      7,310.00�

Mail�Ins� $         538.00�

On�line Giving� $      1,304.00�

Children’s donations� $           19.00�

Total� � $      9,171.00�

�

Collection for the same week last year� $      8,628.00�

�

Thank you for your generosity and support.  May God bless 

you.                                                                                 Fr. Stan�

�

�

“Each day the people are to go out and gather their daily por-

tion; thus will I test them, to see whether they follow my instruc-

tions or not.”                                                            EXODUS 16:4�

When the Israelites gathered more than their daily portion of 

manna, the surplus became wormy and rotten. In the same way 

today, self�reliance, pride and ego leads to hoarding and excessive 

surplus of goods and money. Living a stewardship lifestyle helps 

us discern our “wants” from our “needs”. Living a generous life-

style reminds us that God will provide all that we need and that 

we have plenty to share.�
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My Good Deed was when I:�

�

helped at  home with the chores.         Dianayvonne�

prayed the rosary.�     Jayden�

helped my mom clean.�      Olivia�

cleaned the house.�      David�

took out the garbage.�         Alex�

mowed the lawn.�      Adam�

cleaned my dogs cage.�       Alicia�

Readings for the Week of August 5, 2018�

�

Sunday: Ex 16:2�4, 12�15/Ps 78:3�4, 23�24, 25,�

� 54 [24b]/Eph 4:17, 20�24/Jn 6:24�35�

Monday: Dn 7:9�10, 13�14/Ps 97:1�2, 5�6, 9 �

� [1a, 9a]/2 Pt 1:16�19/Mk 9:2�10�

Tuesday: Jer 30:1�2, 12�15, 18�22/Ps 102:16�18,�

� 19�21, 29 and 22�23 [17]/Mt 14:22�36�

� or 15:1�2, 10�14�

Wednesday: Jer 31:1�7/Jer 31:10, 11�12ab, 13�

� [cf. 10d]/Mt 15:21�28�

Thursday: Jer 31:31�34/Ps 51:12�13, 14�15, 18��

� 19 [12a]/Mt 16:13�23�

Friday: 2 Cor 9:6�10/Ps 112:1�2, 5�6, 7�8, 9 [5]/�

� Jn 12:24�26�

Saturday: Hb 1:12�2:4/Ps 9:8�9, 10�11, 12�13�

� [11b]/Mt 17:14�20�

Next Sunday: 1 Kgs 19:4�8/Ps 34:2�3, 4�5, 6�7, �

� 8�9 [9a]/Eph 4:30��5:2/Jn 6:41�51�

�

The daily Scripture references are printed here.  If you 

find it helpful and have internet access, you can find 

the complete Daily Scripture Readings at http://

www.usccb.org/nab/.�

MEGA RAFFLE ORDER FORM�

Drawing will take place on November 17, 2018 At Christ The King School�

Tickets can also be ordered  On�Line at www.ctrmanville.com�

First Name:� ��

Last Name:� ��

Address:� ��

City/State/Zip:� ��

Phone #:� ��

Email Address:� ��

# of Tickets @ $50.00 ea� ��

Make check payable/send to or deposit 

your order form/payment in the weekly 

collection basket.�

Christ The Redeemer Parish�

98 South 2

nd

 Ave.�

Manville, NJ 08835�

Silver and Gold Wedding Anniversary �

Evening Prayer Service�

�

Bishop James F. Checchio invites couples celebrating their 

25th or 50th wedding anniversaries to join him for a Silver 

and Gold Wedding Anniversary Evening Prayer Service at 

4 p.m. on Sunday, October 21 at the Cathedral of St. Fran-

cis of Assisi, 548 Main St., Metuchen. Celebrating couples 

will be invited to renew their vows.�

Register online: diometuchen.org/silverandgold.�

 Please register by October 3�

Once you have registered, you will receive a confirmation 

email. There is no cost to attend, but donations will be ac-

cepted. This event is sponsored by the Diocese of Metu-

chen’s Office of Family Life.�

For more information, please call (732) 243�4573 or email 

amatos@diometuchen.org.�


